PUBLIC NOTICE 

FRY FIRE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD

Board members of the Fry Fire District will be attending the Annual Arizona Fire District Association conference meeting in Laughlin, NV during the week of January 15th -18th  2015 for training. No voting or discussing of official fire district business will be conducted during this time.

William T. Miller

Fire Chief 

Fry Fire District

Posted 6th day of January 2015    At:_______hours By: ________________________________

